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Friday,	19	May	2017		
1:07:12	PM	
	
To	IPART:	
Payment	for	solar	feed-in	electricity	should	be	a	fair	price	-	a	set	percentage	of	
the	wholesale	electricity	price,	which	needs	to	be	regulated.	My	rooftop	solar	
cells	feed	electricity	into	the	grid	in	an	environmentally	sustainable	way	every	
day.	I	want	real	compensation	for	this.	
	
Jan	Mitchell		
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